Pr'uTLtLrH [ cre raising fuﬂdﬂ to develop their Outdoor
Play Area within the Infant Playground.

Miss Hollis’ Dad has been very busy wsing recycled
wood to build bird boxes which the children will
now paint and decorate ready for scale.

If you would Like to buy a bird box for yowr home

or perhaps for a Christmas gift then please complete
the order form that has been sent home today.
Order forms along with a minimum denation of £5
should be returned to school in a sealed envelope by

Friday 27th. November 2020.

All bird boxes will be sent home with the children
by Friday Iith December 2020.




